
SAFETY RECALL 
TIP-OVER RESTRAINT STRAPS 

Sauder and Sauder Beginnings Clothing Storage Units 
Tip-over restraint straps provided with certain Dressers and 4-Drawer Chests sold 
under the Sauder and Sauder Beginnings brands manufactured between July 
2020 and August 2023. The date of manufacture is shown on the tracking label on 
the rear of the unit (see attached photo).   

Hazard: The tip-over restraint straps can fail when used on certain Sauder clothing storage 
units (dressers and 4-drawer chests) to prevent tip-over incidents, posing tip-over 
and entrapment hazards that can result in death or serious injuries to children.   

Remedy: Contact Sauder Woodworking Company to determine if the tip-over restraint strap 
provided with your Sauder or Sauder Beginnings dresser or 4-drawer chest is a 
part of this recall, and to have a replacement tip-over restraint kit sent to you. 

For More Information: 866-218-8312 
8:30a.m. – 5:00p.m Eastern Time (M-F) 
https://www.sauder.com/About/Public-Notices/recall 

Scan this QR Code to view examples of 
all affected products. 

Recalled tip-over restraint kit Location of manufacture date on the tracking label 

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission.  
Post until June 20, 2025
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